
Institute's Open Day 5 February 2020 
 

Date Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

Overview 

  

 

Discover more about the Institute by visiting your local OPEN DAY 

Give your career a lift by studying for recognised qualifications with the industry's leading 

professional body. 

The Institute of Chartered Shipbrokers is opening its doors in branches across the world, 

to students and potential students. 

The main events will be held around Wednesday 5th February 2020: there will be a 

number of opportunities to connect with various Branches and Teaching Centres 

worldwide. 



If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at: enquiries@ics.org.uk 

Every year the Institute supports over 4,000 students taking three levels of qualifications in over 

100 exam centres worldwide. Membership of the Institute opens the door to an unrivalled 

network of like-minded professionals, and conveys the highest standards of expertise and 

integrity to employers, clients and all those working in the sector. Find out more by visiting: 

www.ics.org.uk or call +44 (0)20 7357 9722. 

Drop in for an informal chat on our OPEN DAY, Wednesday 5 February 2020. 
 
Comprehensive syllabus - covers all major disciplines in commercial shipping 
 
Affordable - award-winning programmes at the most competitive prices accessible to all 
 
Flexible study options - plan study around work and family commitments 
 
Recognised - become certified in your chosen field with onward pathways toward chartered status 
 
Relevant - led by practitioners for practitioners 
 
Eliminate unnecessary costs and time for attendance - continue to 'earn-while-you-learn' 
 
International - supported by our international network of branches, teaching centres and members 
 
Local - request an exam centre location that is convenient to you 
 
Advance - members of the Institute enjoy enhanced careers in the shipping industry 

 


